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Statement of Legislative Intent: 
 

  

 
This Statement of Legislative Intent would request that the Office of Housing (OH), in the preparation of the 
housing levy renewal package that will be submitted to the Council in the spring of 2023, explore the 
following:  
 
1) The scale and types of need for resident services in non-permanent supportive housing (PSH) projects. 
Specifically, the Council requests that OH (1) utilize consultant work to examine this issue in consultation 
with providers who would use this funding in the future and (2) include recommended program design and 
funding for resident services in non-PSH housing projects that could be considered for inclusion in the 
housing levy renewal package.  
 
2) The need for additional predevelopment funding for housing projects and/or organizational capacity 
funding, particularly to assist smaller, community-based housing developers. 
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Finance and Housing 
 

     

Date Due to Council: 
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